
Town  of  Mansfield 
6 Park Row, Mansfield, Massachusetts 02048 

 

Phone  (508)261-7335    •      Fax  (508)261-1083     •    

 

Road Construction Update 
Newton and Pleasant Streets  

6/05/19 
 

 
Dear Mansfield Resident: 
 
As the Highway Division finalizes the schedule for the 2019 Road Construction, we will continue the 
process of keeping residents informed regarding any work still to be completed from the previous year’s 
construction.  
 
Mark Cook, Highway Operations Manager, has visited Newton and Pleasant Streets and established that the 
following items still need to be finished: 
 

 Two Walkways 
 Touch-Up of Landscaping 
 Final Paving 
 Driveway Aprons  

 
It is our hope to have the final walkways completed within the next month and Final Paving is anticipated for 
mid-September, pending confirmation from the Town contractor.  Once dates for Final Paving are 
confirmed, the Highway Division will update all affected residents.  Landscaping will immediately follow 
Final Paving. 
 
As a reminder, the construction schedule is subject to change depending on weather conditions and 
contractor schedules.  If there are items you feel we have missed or if you have any questions, please contact 
the Highway Division at 508-261-7336 or highwaydiv@mansfieldma.com.  Please refer to 
www.mansfieldma.com for continued updates. 


